From: Gina Lee Smith

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 1:30:08 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Oregon farmers are already heavily burdened by restricting rules and regulations. This Cap & Trade version is no
improvement. The Oregon DEQ is not the entity to decide this. They don’t answer to the voting public and therefore
should not be handed this power.

Sincerely,

Gina Lee Smith

2654 Brownsboro Hwy
Eagle Point, OR 97524
ashergram@yahoo.com



